
February 16, 2022

To Our Community Partners,

Thank you for your generous donations to our Family Resource Program.  We
appreciate your thoughtfulness and support.  With your help we are able to serve
our students and their families in many different ways.  Our weekend food
program serves approximately 75 students between the Middle and High School.
We also supply clothes, coats, shoes, snacks, hygiene products, backpacks,
socks, school supplies, and undergarments to any student in short supply of
these items.  Our needs are great but your compassion and willingness to help is
greater.  We are very fortunate to have community members like you who know
that for every student to be successful their basic needs must be met first.  Your
donations will help us expand our ability to meet these needs.

Sincerely,

Jen Hopkins,
Family Resource Coordinator
Neah-Kah-Nie Middle & High Schools
hopkinsj@nknsd.org

1

mailto:hopkinsj@nknsd.org


Contributors to our Family Resource Program

Coast Kids $3,000.00 and food products

Eugene Schmuck Foundation $1,000.00

Nehalem Bay United Methodist School supplies, clothes, holiday food baskets

Tillamook PUD $500.00, holiday food baskets

Tillamook Creamery $1,500.00

Hackman Family Holiday food baskets

Renae Scalabrin $500.00

Unfurl Manzanita Shoe drive

Manzanita Fresh Foods Food products

Diane Ericson Food products

Salt & Paper Holiday gifts

Werner Gourmet Meats Food products

Judy Koehmstedt $200.00

Elaine Hanby Clothes

Barb Troutman $100.00, shoes

Deb Tinnin Clothes

North County Clothes Bank Clothes (Jenny Greenleaf)

Margaret Whiting Clothes, shoes, makeup

Skyler Veek Clothes

Several staff members and students have also donated clothing, shoes, & jackets




